
Small Heath Park Potential Landscape Improvements Public Consultation 

New family picnic area

New outdoor gym area

Restoration of the 

Moghul Garden and 

potential new 

entrance created onto 

Wordsworth Road 

New  improved central seating area 

with new ‘outdoor living rooms’

and litter bins – Additional seating 

and bins throughout the park

Biodiversity improvements to lake 

including planting and fountains for 

aeration

Improvements to Multi 

Use Games Area

Restoration of artificial cricket wicketWildflower meadow planting

New 1km circular 

walking and 

running marker 

Improvements to the junior play 

area including new climbing play 

equipment

Birmingham City Council would like to seek your views on a number of potential landscape 
improvements to Small Heath Park.  While the existing park has many great features, there are currently 
some exciting opportunities available for further improvement and enhancement of the park’s facilities. 

Get involved! 
We want to hear your views!

Scan this QR code to respond to 

this consultation on your phone!

Respond online by the 22/01/22 by visiting:
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/place/small-heath-park

Alternatively you can view the proposals and 
complete a paper copy of the consultation 

form and drop it into the consultation forms 
return box at:

Small Heath Library, 60 Muntz St, 
Small Heath, Birmingham B10 9RX
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